
[image: image1.wmf]
Dr. Angela M. Harley     Dr. Gina Palumbo
Dr. Nitin Rao
Dr. Richard Little

117/9, Walkergate, Beverley, East Yorkshire, HU17 9BP

Tel: 01482 881298   Fax: 01482 861791
Practice Participation Group

Minutes of meeting held Monday 11th May 2015

Patients present: Barbara Fawcett(Chair), Dr Anthony Hedges, Doris Moxon, Mary Scaife, Andrew Hunter, Janice Skelton, Barry Cox, Susan Heap, Evelyn Perkins, Valerie Leslie, 

Apologies: Yvonne Shaw, Peter Mounstephen, Clair Colley

Staff present: Dr Palumbo, Annette, Kathryn, Claire

1. Welcome 

The chair opened the meeting and asked everyone to introduce themselves.

2. Apologies

Apologies noted as above.

3. Minutes of last meeting

Minutes from 2.2.15 taken as read and no amendments to make.

4. New nurse Helen

Claire explained Helens role and days and times of duty.

5. Danielle apprenticeship ends
Claire explained that Danielle has completed her apprenticeship and she has been taken on as a permanent member of staff. Some of the group mentioned that they really liked Danielle and they felt that she was an asset to the surgery.

6. Men’s Health

Barbara discussed men’s health and NHS health checks. Mary spoke of her experience of her visit to Beverley Leisure Centre for her check-up. Dr Palumbo went into detail about age ranges for these health checks and the logic behind them and reasons not always having health screening for all conditions i.e. routine PSA testing giving false positive readings.

7. Operation  notes handed to patients

Barbara wasn’t sure what this related to.

8. Any other business

Dr Palumbo gave a general discussion for plans for Beverley GP practices to work together for a stronger public message. Valerie brought up the subject of 7 day opening and a central database. Again Dr Palumbo explained various plans and thoughts and agreed to check about how to obtain a poster re health checks to put up in the surgery.

Barbara went through the results sheet which had sent to her after her attendance at a “Putting patients’ first conference” at the KC stadium. Valerie mentioned the lack of staff at Hull Royal Infirmary and how managers were having to step into other roles within wards.

Barbara asked about the situation re the building. Dr Palumbo understands that some money has been awarded but is unsure of any decisions having being made.

Dr Palumbo mentioned that next week that it is Dementia week. She had brought in a life sized cardboard cut-out of a man and asked if everyone would feel comfortable with it in the waiting room. There was a general discussion re dementia and an agreement that it would be suitable for the waiting room. 

Barbara stated she felt that a survey re how people get to the surgery would be helpful especially if plans for a larger surgery on the outskirts of Beverley were to go ahead. She felt it perhaps would be difficult for a lot of our patients to get to the area and most group members agreed they like the position of our surgery as it stands.
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